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Comments: I am not a motorized user, but believe that this land is needed for all to use. Easter PWS is not nearly

as used as Western PWS and the two deserve different standards. I tend to believe that friction between user

groups is overblown in the Valdez area and the most use is concentrated to a few months in the spring with Heli

ops, sleds, and human powered users. Part of the fun of living in a more remote area is the lack of rules, that's

what brings a lot of people to Thompson Pass and the rest of the Eastern Chugach. 

 

Also, after using the Shelter Bay cabin on Hitchinbrook and seeing other cabins in the Sound, I would advise the

NFS to seriously consider moving cabins to more accessible areas. I have a shallow draft boat and was unable to

get into Shelter Bay at High tide. These cabins should be easier to get to and would see more use.  


